Miller Park Community School

School District #43 (Coquitlam)

800 Egmont Avenue, Coquitlam, B.C. V3J 4J8

Phone: 604-936-4208

Website: www.sd43.bc.ca/school/millerpark

Principal: Tanya MacDonald



October 6 3:00 – 4:30pm	Staff Meeting
October 13	Thanksgiving – school not in session
October 16 10:10am	Earthquake Drill 10:10am
October 17	Spirit Day: Wear Mismatched shoes
October 21	Photo Retake Day
October	PAC Meeting
October 23	Interims out
October 23	Halloween (PAC) event
October 24	District/Provincial Pro D Day
October 27	FSA session #1 (Nov.3 – session #2) Grade 4 students
October 31	Halloween

PAC

Thank you to everyone who was able to come out to PAC. It was great to see everyone there!

Thank you to PAC for organizing Hot Lunch today and all of the volunteers who were able to help get lunches delivered to the classes.

Next PAC meeting is Tuesday October 28, 2025 7:15pm on Teams. Link to follow.

Contact Information:

pacatmillerpark@gmail.com

Instagram: miller.park.community.pac

Or check out the PAC Resource Board in the back hall next to the kitchen!

Gymnastics/Volleyball:

One more week of Gymnastics and then we will be moving on to Volleyball! Teams for Grade 4/5 students that are interested in playing Volleyball are starting up. Mr. Piper and Ms. Nedo are coaching these teams. Practices will run on Tuesdays and Thursdays at lunchtime.

Music Club:

Students interested in joining the music club are invited to the Music Room on Monday and Wednesdays. Mrs. Ng, our music teacher runs this program weekly.

Miller Park Community School

School District #43 (Coquitlam)

800 Egmont Avenue, Coquitlam, B.C. V3J 4J8

Phone: 604-936-4208

Website: www.sd43.bc.ca/school/millerpark

Principal: Tanya MacDonald



Breakfast Club:

It's great to see many of you out for Breakfast club. Everyone is welcome and no registration is required! Doors open at 8:30am - until 8:55 am when the bell rings.

Mon: Dumplings +Yogurt

Tues: Grilled cheese + Hash brown

Wed: Japchae (fried noodle) + Cheese

Thurs: Pancake + Sausage

Fri: Breakfast Wrap + Egg

Every day: Toast, Fruit, Milk, Cereal

Student Photos

Photo Proofs were sent home with students today, Friday, October 3rd. If you would like to purchase any photos, you will need to order online using your unique and secure ordering code that was provided with the proof. If online ordering isn't feasible, please contact Edge Care via email at edgecare@edgeimaging.ca or call 1-905-631-3114 ext. 237 for a physical order form.

Student Verification Forms

Reminder to log in to the MyED BC Parent Portal to view your child's Student Verification Form. The form reflects the current demographic information we have on file. If you are having problems logging in please contact the office.

What you need to do:

Review the form carefully.

If any information has changed, please print the form, make the necessary updates clearly, and return it to the school as soon as possible. This form will be available for viewing until October 31, 2025.

Miller Park Community School

School District #43 (Coquitlam)

800 Egmont Avenue, Coquitlam, B.C. V3J 4J8

Phone: 604-936-4208

Website: www.sd43.bc.ca/school/millerpark

Principal: Tanya MacDonald



Documentation Required for Certain Changes

- Change of Address, provide 3 documents showing the custodial parent/legal guardian's name and BC address. If you need more information on the documents that are required contact the office.
- Change of Student's Name, submit a legal Name change document issued by the government
- Change of Custody/Contact order, submit a legal court document.

Your prompt attention to this mater ensures we have accurate and up-to-date information to support your child's education and safety.

Please submit the form back to us on or before October 30, 2025

Westcoast Recess and Lunch:

As we begin to move into cooler weather and the rainy season, students will need jackets and boots. We have what we call a "Westcoast recess and lunch" throughout the school district. This means that unless it's really cold or really rainy, we go outside for recess and lunch. It's important for the kids to move around and get outside in the fresh air if only for a short time. Please help us with sending your child prepared for the weather. A change of clothes is a really good idea. The fields are wet and the puddles are very tempting. Many of us cannot resist a good mud puddle and having a change of clothes on hand is helpful on those days.

Have a great weekend!